
Attention Members ~ November 19, 2018 

 

Safety Concern  

In the very early morning hours, 2 individuals were 

seen lurking around the backs of the units at 960 

Limeridge. A member scared them off.  

With the holiday season coming, the city typically sees a rise in break 

and enters.  

Members are asked to be aware and if you see anything suspicious, you 

are asked to call the police and not risk your safety confronting them.  

 

Members are reminded to: 

➢ Ensure doors, windows and the garage are locked 

➢ Your front and back porch lights are in good working order and on 

during the evening.  

➢ Back gates are properly closed 

➢ Make sure your cars are locked and valuable are not visible 

➢ If you have issues with your locks or back lights, please fill out a 

work order so Maintenance can look after it.  

 

Roof Inspection / Repairs 

The contactor will be on-site this week to carryout 

inspections and minor repairs of the roofs.   

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Management 


